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DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Altention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President and CW.

DATE: December 24, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 14-0460
City Streets — Opening — Certain Alleys in the Arca Bounded by West 29" Street,
Fox Strect, West 28" Street, and Huntingdon Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 14-
0460, City Streets-Opening-Certain Alleys in the Area Bounded by West 29 Street, Fox Street,
West 28" Street, and Huntington Avenue.

The proposed bill is necessary to reopen the above streets and alleys that are closed due a
business expansion. The Department of General Services (DGS) requires this procedural bill to
complete the cities administrative process in the project area. BDC has no objections and request
favorable consideration is given by the City Council.

cc: Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson
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